
Our Lady and St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 
Email: school@olsj.org.uk 
Website: http://www.ourlady-stjosephs.rotherham.sch.uk/ 
Twitter account follow us on:@olasjprimary 
Telephone: (01709) 760084 
Headteacher: Mrs M Evans  
Associate Headteacher: Mrs E Janvier 
 
Friday 24th March 2023 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 
Monday 27th March – Y1 and Y5 parents/carers 
meetings (virtual) 
Monday 27th March – no VEX club until further 
notice 
Monday 27th March – Y6/F2 Gospel Assembly all 
welcome. This assembly will be at 10am. 
Tuesday 28th March – F1 parents/carers 
meetings (virtual) 
Wednesday 29th March – Y3 parents/carers 
meetings (virtual) 
Wednesday 29th March – Y6 booster class to be 
confirmed 
Thursday 30th March – Y2 parents/carers 
meetings (virtual) 
Thursday 30th March – Y4 Outdoor and Indoor 
Games clubs 
Friday 31st March – Y5 to Wath Academy 
Science Day 
Friday 31st March – Easter Bonnet Competition 
and Grand Parade 
Friday 31st March – school closes for Easter 
Holiday 
Monday 17th April – School reopens to all pupils 
Monday 17th April – Y3 swimming 
Thursday 20th April – Y5 swimming 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Year 3 are organising the chocolate raffle this year. Raffle 
tickets will be sold until Thursday next week at £1 a strip. 

 
We will once again be holding our Easter Bonnet 
competition on Monday 31st March. Children can enter for 
£1. There will be a Grand Parade on Friday 31st March then 
the School Council will judge winners in each class. Please 
note that bonnets should not be brought into school 
before this date. 

School Lunches 
The menus will change from Monday 17th 
April and new menus are on the end of this 
email. 

Attendance and Punctuality 
Whole School Attendance 96% Target 96% 

Please ensure children arrive punctually at school 
each day. The gate is open between 8.30 and 8.45am. 
Late arrival disrupts everyone’s learning. 

2023 Rotherham Schools 1 Mile Run 
Last week, Ray Matthews came to assembly to inspire 
us with his incredible running stories. The 2023 
Rotherham Schools 1 Mile Competition is on Sunday 
14th May at Clifton Park. The race starts at 12.00. All 
Rotherham school age children are invited to take 
part. Please text school if your child would like to take 
part and we will pay the entry fee. Some of the school 
staff are running too! 
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